
20th May 2021 
 
 

Kia ora tatou katoa. 
 
We have two very important fundraising efforts 
on the horizon, the first is our hangi next       
Thursday, if you haven’t ordered, please             
remember to, they are going quickly. Chicken, 
pork, lamb, kumara, pumpkin, potato, cabbage, stuffing and Whaea Liz’s fried bread. 
  
Our second fundraiser will be the MAS twilight gala on Friday 25th June from 3.30 – 6pm. 
If you have clean, useable items that we could sell, please get in touch with us and we’ll          
arrange a pick-up ASAP.  Further, if you would like to bake or cook kai to contribute to a stall, let 
us know.  
  
I hope you took the opportunity to meet with your child’s teacher last week, this was the prime 
opportunity to begin connecting with teachers, ask for feedback against their learning and to 
review the PLP goals. 
  
Kind regards. 
  
Mr. Richard Wilkinson – Principal 
 

 

MASCOT 
Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 952 3203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

COMING EVENTS 
MAY—Haratua 

21st  World Day of Cultural Diversity—Shared Lunch 

21st  Assembly 2.30pm 

26th  Eco Day—Whole school cleanup 

27th  Hangi Fundraiser 

28th  Assembly 2.30pm—Value Awards 

28th  Lunch in School with Parents 

 

Our school is now 

providing breakfast 

and lunch in school. 

Please like our school 

facebook page to    

receive regular        

updates and             

information. 

Isaiah—Room 8 

Kiaana—Room 6 



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 
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Room 10—Celebrating Cultural Diversity 

 

 

 

 

 

What is diversity? I think it’s being different but we are the same too – Jackson T.  

We are all unique – Alfie S,  

What is unique?  We are ourselves – Alexis H.   

It is about being who we are.  We like the same things as children in other countries even though we may 

have different clothes, skin colour, eat different food.  These are a few insights into understanding a small 

part of cultural diversity in Room 10.  

Our artwork is celebrating some of the things we are proud of as New Zealanders and our Maori heritage. 



Classroom Value Awards 14th May 2021 

(These are awarded every 2nd week at assembly) 

Big ‘A’ attendance  

Award 

Room 4  -  Kororia                              Room 8    -   Nataya 

Room 5  -  Awatere                            Room 9    -   Jett 

Room 6  -  Zaak                                   Room 10  -  Alexis 

Room 7  -  Ameliah                    

 
Room 9 

  

Te kupu o te reo maori 

Ako – to learn  

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

PHOTOLIFE SCHOOL PHOTOS 
Class, individual and sibling photos will be happening at school on Wednesday 9th June.  Students have 
been given their class and portrait envelopes today.  If you wish to order a class or portrait photo please 
fill in the envelope with your money and return this to the school office before Friday 4th June.  You also 
have the option to pay online but we still require the order envelope to be returned.   If you would like a 
sibling/family photo please come to the office for an envelope. 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDER ISSUE 3 
All orders are due in tomorrow.  Please bring your order form and money to the school office or             
alternatively you can order online. 
PLEASE ADVISE US OF YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS as school reports will be emailed out this term. 

 

Any donations of cabbages, potatoes 
and kumara for our hangi fundraiser 

on 27th May would be greatly          
appreciated.  Please drop any         

donations into our school office.  
Thank you. 

Kia ora Parents and Caregivers  

Tomorrow, Friday 21st May is 
the World Day for Cultural         
Diversity.  

Miller Avenue School will be          
celebrating this event by inviting 
our students and staff to come in         
cultural dress.  

We ask that everyone brings a 
plate of food that is significant to 
their culture that we can share for 
lunch.  Thank you.    
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Public Notices 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEW SCHOOL APP 

Paeroa Junior Golf Lessons 

 

At the Paeroa Golf Club, Rotokohu Road. Mondays 

4pm to 5pm weather depending for term two and three, 

all gear provided at no cost. 

All welcome.  

Please go to the Paeroa Junior Golf facebook page for 

more details.  


